## **Accommodation Review Update**

## November 11, 2016

A letter was sent on October 26, 2016 informing parents/guardians that an accommodation review would be taking place at Honey Harbour Public School.

The Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) members are:

From Honey Harbour Public School Linda Foster and Andrea Elgar From Glen Orchard Public School Tricia Fenn and Amy MacDonald

The ARC members will meet with a facilitator for an orientation meeting on November 29, 2016 prior to the first public meeting scheduled for December 8, 2016 at the Baxter Ward Community Centre starting at 6:30 p.m.

Any parent, guardian, or community member may submit questions, concerns, or suggestions to the ARC in writing at any time. Public input forms must be completed for anyone wishing to present at a public meeting or to submit questions or suggestions to the ARC. Individuals may present to the ARC at a public meeting. One person representing a group or organization may also present at a public meeting. There will also be an opportunity to submit questions in writing at the public meetings.

<u>Public Input Forms</u> are available on the <u>Accommodations Review web page</u> at <u>www.tldsb.ca</u> under Honey Harbour Public School.

If you have any questions please contact Catherine Shedden, Manager of Corporate Services and Communications at 1-888-526-5552 ext 22118 or catherine.shedden@tldsb.on.ca